
From: Richard Archambault
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 
To: Bob Prince 
Subject: FDU thank you 

Bob, 

Thank you once again for taking your valuable time to share with our MBA students. Your presentation of 
October 6th was extremely well received. 

Your account of your “real life” approach to business provided an excellent educational vehicle for discussing the 
realities of the business world, including both the highs, lows, skills, networking, and preparation. As usual, I 
thought that your talk was extremely powerful, and filled with insights so that it served as a perfect example and 
motivator for my students as they begin their own careers. The student overwhelming agreed that you were the 
best guest speaker they have heard in any of their classes, and that your messages were just right for this group. 

We had a good discussion of your talk at our session that followed, and it was clear how much the students 
appreciated listening to your talk. They enjoyed hearing your “real life” stories that they can relate to  and not 
just hearing somebody’s resume. 

Thanks again for meeting with these classes and I look forward to seeing you next semester. 

Dick 


